
 
 

 

 

Ward End  
Ward Forum Meeting  

 
 

Residents are invited to  
Join 

Councillor Mohammed Aikhlaq 
              7.00pm 

 
Wednesday 27 February 2019 

St. Margaret’s Church 
St. Margaret’s Road 

B8 2BA 
 

Come Along and Join In 
Together we can make a difference 

 

 
 

Let’s develop an Action Plan for Ward End 
 

Contact Officer: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2, Workplace 2011, Ground 
Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham, B3 3BU. 
E-mail: Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 0121 464 4628  

mailto:Beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk

